
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on the progress of assessment into non-payment of wages to
employees of a Sevastopol organization

 

  

In connection with the published intention of the employees of the contracting company "Center" of
the private company "Mir" in Sevastopol, who reportedly have not been paid their salaries since
August this year, to appeal to the leadership of the Investigative Committee of Russia, Alexander
Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed to report on the measures taken by the investigation aimed at
restoring the violated rights of citizens.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Head of the Main
Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia in the Republic of Crimea and
Sevastopol Terentyev V.N. to report on the progress of the verification measures.
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The progress of the verification is under supervision Central Office of the Investigative Committee
of Russia.

22 October 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1622358 
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